
Circular No: 2022-23/123 

 

 

Subject: Kindergarten Graduation Day 

Dear Parent  

Please note that your ward is participating in the Graduation Day ceremony to 

be held on Monday, 03 April 2023.  

To ensure the regular practice of the child, please send your child without any 

absence. 

On Monday, 3 April 2023, the school buses will be provided and parents are 

requested to send your ward with an extra civil dress in his/her bag.  

For bus timings please refer to diary note. For any other queries regarding the 

bus timing contact the transport in-charge / Class Teacher.  

Looking forward for your support in all our endeavours. 

Warm Regards  

 

Principal, 

 


